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+ WE ARE THANKFUL!
A

+ FALL BREAK!

+ PARENT MEETINGS!

Parents, please plan to attend a short meeting at the beginning of your child’s class during the week of
November 11-15 to receive important information regarding the Winter Show and Spring Show. 

Thank you!

REMINDER: Your Winter Show Fee will be charged in addition to your tuition installment this month. 

+ FAMILY APPRECIATION WEEK!

Mark your calendars for Fall Break! The studio will be closed this week. Enjoy your time with family and
friends and have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?
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THINKING AHEAD...

THANK YOU for being part of our dance family! We are so thankful for each and every one of you! 
We appreciate your loyalty and trust in us as your family’s dance educators. 

We can’t tell you how much joy your children bring us each week!

This month at ECSOD, we will be creating our Thankful Tree up on the wall in the lobby. Each
dancer will have the opportunity to post a leaf or acorn with what they are thankful for this year.

Watch as our Thankful Tree grows!

November  11 - 15

November 18-22
We appreciate you! Thank you for being a part of our dance family! This week, enjoy refreshments in

the lobby and giveaways to show our appreciation for YOU!

Mark your calendars for Winter Break! December 22-January 4

November 24-30

+ ECSOD WINTER DANCE SHOW!

Tickets are $5 each and will be available starting November 11th at the studio desk and also on your
parent portal. They will also be available for purchase at the door. A portion of all proceeds will go to

local families in need this holiday season. 

Holidazzle Week @ ECSOD! December 15-20

Sunday, December 8th
Shows at 12:00, 1:30, & 3:00pm

The Oxford (ECCT)


